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March 12,2014

Mr. H. Singh

Executive Director
Public Utilities Board
400-330 Portage Avenue
Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Singh:

RE: Manitoba Hydro Application for Interim Electric Rates Effective April 1, 2014

On March 7, 2014, Manitoba Hydro filed its Application for Interim Electric Rates Effective April 1,
2014 with the Public Utilities Board of Manitoba. In Appendix 7 of its Application, Manitoba Hydro
provided monthly hydraulic generation information, water conditions and extra-provincial energy
exchange data for the months of November 2013 to January 2014, in response to Directive 5 of Order
43/13. Manitoba Hydro advised that it would provide this information for the month of February on or
about March 12, 2014 when it was anticipated to be available. Enclosed please find an updated copy
of Appendix 7, including information for the month of February 2014,

Should you have any questions with respect to the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact the
writer at 360-3257.

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LAW DIVISION
Per;

Brent A. Czarnecki
Barrister & Solicitor
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